Senfor Tailgate

Sierra Graves

enior **Tailgate** happens on the final day of Spirit Week and it is one of the most anticipated moments that a CCHS Senior will have. Full of food. dancing, music. games, and laughter, the Class of 2015 was Senior smiles. Tailgate is a tradition that has taken place since the 2003-2004 school year. Though the event is always a lot of fun, there will always be a lingering reminder to the senior class that they will shortly be departing from their four years of "home away from home." Senior Tailgate is definitely a special moment to any senior at CCHS and will always remain a bittersweet memory.

